Simon J. ffitch
Attorney at Law

Telephone: (206) 669-8197

Email:  simon@ffitchlaw.com
August 17, 2017
SENT VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND US MAIL
Steven V. King

Executive Director and Secretary

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light Company

Docket UE-161204
Dear Mr. King:

This letter is to advise that The Energy Project will not be filing a Reply Brief in the above-captioned matter.   Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/s/ Simon J. ffitch, WSBA No. 25977
Simon J. ffitch
Attorney at Law
for The Energy Project
(206) 669-8197
Sf:cjb
Enclosures
cc:
Service List (Email only)
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